
  

 
 
 
 
 
May 7, 2008 
 
 
Via E-mail and Express Mail 
 
Chairman, Korea Fair Trade Commission 
Attention: Director, Competition Policy Section  
Floor 60~10 
648 Banpo-ro Seocho-gu Seoul, Korea 
 
Re:  Comments to Korea Fair Trade Commission Regarding its Proposal to  Introduce 
   A Consent Order Procedure into Korea’s Monopoly Regulation and Fair Trade Act  

  
Dear Chairman: 
 
On behalf of the American Bar Association Sections of Antitrust Law, Business Law and 
International Law, we submit the attached comments to the Korea Fair Trade Commission 
regarding its proposal to introduce a consent order procedure into Korea’s Monopoly Regulation 
and Fair Trade Act. 
 
Please note that these views are being presented only on behalf of the Sections of Antitrust Law, 
Business Law, and International Law.  They have not been approved by the House of Delegates or 
the Board of Governors of the American Bar Association and should not be construed as 
representing the position of the American Bar Association. 

If you have any questions after reviewing this report, we would be happy to provide further 
comments. 
 
      Sincerely, 
      
       
 
      Kathryn M. Fenton 
      Chair, Section of Antitrust Law  
 

  
      Charles E. McCallum 
      Chair, Section of Business Law 
 

  
      Jeffrey B. Golden 
      Chair, Section of International Law 
             
Attachment 


